
MayorandCouncillors 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Schedule 22 to the Minutes of 
the Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 
Monday, July 18, 2016. 

Ally Day <suepar10@icloud.com> 
Monday, 18 July 2016 10:44 
MayorandCouncillors 
Generations Daycare 

I am writing this email to show my support for the proposed spot rezoning to Imperial Landing for the inclusion of 
Generations Childcare Richmond seems to be building more and more homes without the due care and attention these 
homes require, one of which is childcare . 

Generations Childcare, already a good standing member of the community, provides an essential service in Steveston, 
and to many of the children attending Homma primary school. With the rezoning of the space that Generations 
currently occupies, for even more homes and more children, this essential service is much needed in the community. 
The loss of this childcare (which currently has a waitlist) would be deeply felt in Richmond. Imperial Landing remains 
empty and would provide a good solution to this need. Generations is in agreement to complying with the maritime 
theme, incorporating this theme into their name and teaching the children about Steveston's maritime history.Yes, it 
would bring more traffic to the area, but only at certain times of the day for short periods of time. Anyone staying more 
long term in the area would be utilizing what the area provides in restaurants or other businesses. 

It would be a very positive move for both the City of Richmond and the Steveston Merchants Association to support this 
worthy need .Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Susan Parsons 
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